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Manufac tured & Modu lar Homes 

September 14, 2017 

Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, Mo. 65102 
RE: Commission Case No. MX-2016-0317 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing in response to the Public Service Commission's proposed rule changes 
concerning manufactured housing. I feel these proposed changes will have a 
negative impact on small business in the State of Missouri providing affordable 
housing. The manufactured housing industry has just started rising. These 
proposed monetary fines and higher cost for re-inspections will have a negative 
effect on dealers, installers and manufacturers, many of whom are small, family 
owned businesses. 

Please take time to look at the actual results of what these proposed rule changes 
will do to business in the State of Missouri. We, small business owners are just 
now starting to see an upturn in our industry and what we do not need at this 
point in time is further costs added to our bottom line. We would much rather 
look at providing more jobs for individuals in our state. 

I ask only that you take more time to examine the true effects of these proposed 
changes. 
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